Ruth Adams

I live in the Puget Sound area and know what an amazing and fragile resourse we have. Cooke
Aquaculture really doesn't care. Their response to the latest spill was "oh gosh it wasn't our fault
and we sure won't let that happen again". We know for a fact that more spills will occur and that
feel lots endanger wild salmon and other marine life.

I urge you not to allow more net pens and that leases not be renewed. Cooke Aquaculture has
proven they are not trust worthy and that the only bottom line is money.



